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Starnberg, Thursday 30 January 2020 

We would like to thank the Mayor of Starnberg, Eva John, for visiting our 

campus this morning. She spoke about her duties as a mayor and gave an 

example of how a day can look like. MIS Grade 9 students used this opportunity 

to ask her career-related questions and about various topics such as climate 

change including Fridays for Future, the growing right-wing extremism in 

Germany, citizens' initiatives etc. 

  

 


